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Recommendation
Staff and Planning Commission (4-0) recommends
approval of the preliminary plat with requested
variances from the Subdivision Ordinance with the
following condition attached to the variance to not
construct sidewalks on both sides of the new public
street:

The developer shall install a raised crosswalk (or similar
infrastructure as accepted by the Department of Public
Works) in the location as generally depicted on the
preliminary plat to serve pedestrians and to serve as a
traffic calming measure. The design of the accepted
infrastructure requires approval by the Department of
Public Works.




